
 
 
 
 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS Countdown to Summer 

NEWS RELEASE – June 1, 2023 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools is excited to announce the remaining series of exciting events that 
our students will take part in as we approach the last month of the academic year. From field 
trips and swimming to track and field, National Indigenous People's Day, National Indigenous 
History Month celebrations, and graduations, our students will have lots of opportunities to 
engage in their learning inside and outside of the classroom. 
 
Throughout June, BTPS students will take part in a range of educational field trips that will provide 
them with unique learning experiences outside of the classroom. These trips will take students 
to various locations such as museums, zoos, and historical sites, and will help them to expand 
their knowledge and understanding of the world around them. In addition, students will have the 
opportunity to participate in swimming and track and field competitions. These events will not 
only encourage students to stay active and healthy but also help to foster teamwork, leadership, 
and sportsmanship. 
 
As we celebrate National Indigenous People's Day and National Indigenous History Month, our 
staff and students will come together to learn about and honour the rich cultural heritage of 
Indigenous peoples. Through a series of activities and events, students will deepen their 
understanding of the contributions and struggles of Indigenous peoples and celebrate their 
heritage, traditions, and values. 
 
Buffalo Trail Public Schools is proud to celebrate the accomplishments of our graduating 
students. Our graduates have demonstrated hard work and dedication throughout their 
academic journey, and we congratulate them on this significant achievement. We are proud of 
our grade 12 students, and we have opportunities to celebrate them at their graduation 
ceremonies.  
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, Buffalo Trail Public Schools is proud to showcase 
the amazing talents and accomplishments of our students. We thank our students, teachers, and 
staff for their hard work and dedication and look forward to a successful conclusion of the 
academic year. 


